
December 25, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR IAFALLO – SNOWSTORM UPDATE - 

ALTERNATE PARKING & GARBAGE PICKUP 

We have two quick snowstorm updates: 

Alternate Parking rules are being suspended until further notice to assist in 

completing snow removal efforts. Please do not attempt to move your vehicle. 

And, garbage pickup for Monday, December 26th will remain as scheduled for 

those whose normal pickup day is Monday. 

Be sure to bag all garbage in your totes and secure any recycling materials. Once 

pickup is completed, please return your tote and recycling container to a secure 

area as soon as possible to avoid them blowing around neighborhood streets. 

Please help share this message. Thank you. 

NOTE: this message is also being sent to those who signed up to receive Mayor 

Iafallo’s community update (robo) calls. 


